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Winter Break (No School)  - Dec. 23—Jan 3 

Holiday                  
Parties 

All classroom parties will be 
held on Friday, December 
20.  If you prefer for your 
child to not participate due 
to personal or religious rea-
sons, please let your child’s 
teacher know.  An alterna-
tive activity will be planned 
in the Media Center. 

Field Day is Coming.  Save the date! 
Hello Parents!  The Yates PE Department is having our annual Field Day 

on Thursday, December 19. 

We will need parent volunteers! 

If you are interested in helping in some capacity, you must go to the district 
website (hillsboroughschools.org) and fill out the volunteer form. 

There is plenty of work and your help will be greatly appreciated.   

Email Coach Surcy at brian.surcy@hcps.net to discuss more details.  

Thank you and we are looking forward to having an awesome event. 

 
 
 
 

Pirate Ice and Frozen 
Treats is coming 

Field Day 
December 19 

8:30-1:15 
Everything is $5.00 

Shave Ice and a variety of 
ice cream 
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Students Return Early 
Release 12:55 
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ELP Kickoff 
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Early Release 12:55 
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Terrific 
Kids 
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Happy Holidays! 
     In the hustle and bustle of the holiday season I would be remiss to not take this 
time to say Thank You!  It is truly an honor and a privilege to work with your stu-
dents each and every day.   I wish you a wonderful break and can't wait to see your 
child on Monday, January 6th !  

    Mrơ. Varnuƌ 


